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December 6 , 1979

Professor Jale inan 
Ehram Yokuşu No. 3 
Bebek;— İstanbul 
Turkey
Dear Professor inan,

The School voted yesterday to offer you a membership' 
for next year. A formal offer will come from our Director. 
There should be no complications, but it would be best to 
wait until you have his letter before taking any further steps 
or informing others needlessiy. I am writing now because last 
year the Director's letters did not go out until early in 
January, ıt seemed unreasonable to keep you waiting perhaps 
for another month. The Director's Office will handle ali the 
details and provide the Information a visiting member needs.
You will have ample time to discuss any guestions you may have.

The prospect of your being here gives me much pleasure, 
and I hope that you will find your stay here fruitful and 
pleasant.

Yours sincerely, 

J. F. Gilliam
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